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*** This email was sent from a sender outside of your organization.  Please be wary opening any attachments or
following any links from this email.  Please remember we will not send automated emails without warning or
explanation. ***

To PRAC:

I would like to comment on the proposal on PRAC’s March 21st agenda for a 6-month pilot program allowing off-
leash dogs in Vineyard Park and elsewhere during specific hours. 

I think this is not a good idea because the turf area of the park interfaces closely with people’s homes.  There are
better locations to consider including Yountville Park, Veterans Park south of the bocce courts and the field behind
Yountville Elementary School.

I urge you to remove Vineyard Park from this pilot program.

Best regards,
Jim Mc Donald
1889 Colombard Way
Yountville

Sent from my iPhone
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